
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE  - DECEMBER 9, 2002 
 

RENAMING OF MORNING STAR PARK  
 

Recommendation 
 

Regional Councillor Gino Rosati recommends: 
 
1. That Morning Star Park be renamed �Michael Barrasso Park� as outlined in the 

attached request letter. 
 
 
Purpose 
 
To rename the park in memory of Mr. Michael Barrasso who died in a tragic accident last  
August 23, 2002, on the request of his friends. 
 
 
Background/Analysis 

  
A request has been submitted by the friends and neighbours of the late Mr. Michael Barrasso with 
the support of his family in honour of his memory.  Mr. Barrasso was a fine young man and liked 
by everyone who knew him - died suddenly and tragically in an electrical industrial accident.  
Family and friends would be very appreciative if this request is approved in honour of Michael 
Barrasso.    
 
  
Conclusion 
 
Approval of this request is strongly recommended and would be a fine gesture to recognize a fine 
young man, member of our community, and very much appreciated by family and friends.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Gino Rosati,  
Regional Councillor  
 
Attach. 
Request letter 
Petition 
Location Map 
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